
Hello Sansome Families: 
 
We are happy to report that we have had a very smooth opening to the new school year!  We had lots 
of big smiles and only a few tears from the kiddos.  Everyone settled in very nicely! 
Teachers will continue to meet their classes at their respective doors at 8:55.  Duty teachers are on 
playground supervision starting at 8:45.  Please ensure that students do not arrive before then as they 
would un-supervised until 8:45. 
At the end of the day, teachers will bring their classes and dismiss from their same doors. Students 
should be picked up promptly at 3:55 pm.  All Visitors are asked to report to the Office upon 
entry.  Students who are leaving during the course of the day need to be signed out at the Office.   We 
also ask that families not park in the bus loop in the west parking lot at drop off or pick-up times.  The 
buses are on a strict schedule and need to be able to access the loop.  Thank you in advance for your 
continued co-operation! 
School buses are getting adjusted to their new routes and new pick-up/ drop-off times so buses may be 
a few minutes delayed for a little while. 
We hope everyone was able to make it to our “Back to School Conferences”.  It is good to touch base 
with families at the start of the year and for the kids to see their teachers and classrooms.  Thank you for 
joining us! 
Please feel free to contact the Office and/or your classroom teacher(s) with any questions or concerns 
you may have during the course of the year!  We welcome and need your involvement as partners in 
your child(ren)’s educational journey! 
 
Henrietta Hoch                 Chris Mavroudis 
Principal                              Vice Principal 
 


